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From: Shane.Breitkreutz@gov.bc.ca
Sent: August 27,2016 9:09 PM
To: Ross.McKenna@ gov.bc.ca; Stephanie.Melvin@gov.bc.ca
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Cec: Lynda.Cavanaugh @ gov.bc.ca; Robert.C.Richardson@gov.bc.ca; Paul.Corrado@gov.bc.ca
Subject: Kamloops incident media 16-08-27

I have just been notified that a Kamloops sheriff has been featured in the "creeper catchers" out
of Kelowna. This has gone somewhat viral with 19000 hits in the last couple hours. Visible on
social medial is pictures of this officer in sheriff uniform and a number of posts speaking about
him as a sheriff. Comments indicate that this has already been sent to globalbc and other local
medial.

I have been in contact with Rob Richardson tonight, and expect that we will convene a call
tomorrow morning to discuss further.

Shane.
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